
In Reply, Please Refer to 

File No. 333-0C-A67985 

Chief William Ci tty 
Oklahoma City Police Department 
701 Colcord Drive 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

P.O. Box 568801 
Oklahoma City, OK 73156 
405/290-7770 
August 7, 2014 

RE: Non-Disclosure Notice 

Dear Chief Citty: 

Enclosed is a Federal Bureau oflnvestigation (FBI) Non-Disclosure Notice (Notice) 

regarding the FBI' s use of cellular location investigative equipment and techniques. These 

techniques are considered Law Enforcement Sensitive. Department of Justice regulations require 

that our state and local partners who use these resources be provided with a copy of the Notice 

and that they respond positively that they understand and will abide by the non-disclosure 

provisions regarding these techniques. As a valued law enforcement partner who uses the FBI's 

cellular location resources, please read the attached notice and respond favorably that you 

understand and will abide by the non-disclosure provisions when using such resources. 

Thank you. Please do not hesitate to give us a call should you have any questions. As 

always, we appreciate our valued partnership and look forward to working with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Jr� 
James E. Finch 
Special Agent in Charge 

Enclosure 






